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WELCOME!
  

Welcome to your Friends Church North Carolina Newsletter!

This is a monthly e-newsletter dedicated to keeping you up to date

on current events within FCNC.

We strive to highlight topics of interest such as announcements,

who/what we support, recent activities, upcoming events etc.

How can you help?

Let us know if you have information that falls into these categories

at an FCNC level. Email information, pictures or ideas to our Social

Media Coordinator,

Jenny Gullion at: jenny@friendschurchnc.org

mailto:jenny@friendschurchnc.org


"AN OUNCE OF PRACTICE IS

WORTH A THOUSAND WORDS."

-MAHATMA GANDHI  






"PRACTICE

WHAT YOU

PREACH" 

By: Neil Epler 

Quotes FOR Quakers

A Word of Devotion: 

continued on next page

"...For they preach,
but do not practice"

-Matthew 23:3 



Matthew 23:1-12
“Why don’t you practice what you preach?” Have you ever said those
words? Maybe someone has said them to you. 
Hypocrites are people who pretend to be something they are not.

They may say one thing and then do the opposite. They may act one
way in a certain setting and then act another way in a different

setting. It is very important that as Christians, we follow the

example of Jesus Christ. It doesn’t matter where we are or who we

are with. The words we speak and the things we do should always

reflect our faith. Sometimes we are good at telling other people

what they should do and how they should live, but we fail to follow

our own instructions. We need to, as the saying goes, “walk the

walk, not just talk the talk.”

Some time ago, I saw a Peanuts comic strip that had Snoopy on top
of his doghouse with a flock of baby birds. The time had come for

the baby birds to learn how to fly, and Snoopy was their teacher.

Snoopy flapped his ears and walked to the end of the roof of the

doghouse. He leaped into the air and continued to flap his ears.

Unfortunately he landed right on his head. He got back up onto the
roof and shared this lesson: “Do as I say to do and not what I do.”

In Matthew 23, Jesus tells the crowds and his disciples to do what

the Pharisees and the scribes teach them to do, “but do not do as

they do, for they do not practice what they teach”



 In other words, the leaders talk the talk, but they don’t walk the

walk. Why is it important to practice what we preach? The most

basic reason is the integrity of our faith; we are the body of Christ

for the world.
In Matthew 5:14, Jesus tells us, “You are the light of the world. A

city built on a hill cannot be hid.” People should be attracted by

the light of the way we live and the words we speak. Whether we

like it or not, people are watching us and seeing how we respond to
the ups and downs of everyday life. Children watch adults and then
imitate what they see and repeat what they hear.
 Are our words and actions something we want repeated by our

children? Our friends, neighbors, coworkers, family members, and

classmates are watching us. What evidence do we offer of our

profession of faith? Are our responses any different from those of

persons who don’t profess to know Christ? 
Not only are nonbelievers watching us, but so are other Christians.
Persons who are new to the faith often look to more-mature

Christians. Do our words and actions encourage and build up

other Christians?

We practice what we preach when we live our lives as reflections of
the life of Christ. The way we act at work should be the same way

we act at home, at church, around other Christians, in the

supermarket, or waiting for a bus. My wife and I have always said,

“What you see is what you get.” We try to act the same wherever

we are. When people see us, they should see a reflection of Christ.

Do we live our lives in ways that reflect him?



jenny@friendschurchnc.org

Let us know at
If you have any announcements  

**Attention Committee Members** 
Don't forget to let us know if there is any upcoming dates we should add to our newsletter by the 20th of each month continued on next page

Upcoming Events:

Check out the next

few pages for more

information about


these events

March 23-26, 2023 
FWCC Section Meeting

at Haw River State Park 

March 18th 2023 
Mid-Year Gathering
at Concord Friends

(see more information below)

March 17-19th 2023 
Rocky River Friends Meeting

Revival 7:30PM
(see flyer below) 

April 1st 2023 
Concord Friends Meeting

Easter egg hunt 
11am- 2PM

(see flyer below) 

May 20, 2023 
NC USFW Spring Conference

May 20, 2023
(see flyer below)

March 2023 
Pastor's Spouse Appreciation 

(more info below)

March 25, 2023 
QLC flash light Easter egg hunt

Tap HERE to register
(more information below)

https://www.quakerlakecamp.org/flashlight-egg-hunt


We received an e-mail announcing that Centre Friends is

looking for a full time Pastor and Youth pastor. Below is


a link to the job descriptions that will give interested

applicants a good idea of what Centre is looking for.


Prayerfully consider this and reach out to those that

may qualify, if the Lord should so lead. 



 Click HERE to visit FCNC website to read the Full job


description. 

 

In Search of a Pastor & Youth Pastor

 for Centre Friends






2022 Directory

Your updated version of the

directory is now available on the


FCNC website!
Access to the directory will require a


password. 
Click the link provided to head over


to the website and enter the

password to view, download or print.

 Password: Directory2021!

 Log in HERE

still available!

Announcements: 

https://www.friendschurchnc.org/job-descriptions
https://www.quakerlakecamp.org/https:/docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd_Ekk6sktBC-Wq4g8LPfEwMg1BbEBelCBkMlYco8lDTCvzBg/viewform
https://www.quakerlakecamp.org/https:/docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd_Ekk6sktBC-Wq4g8LPfEwMg1BbEBelCBkMlYco8lDTCvzBg/viewform


ADDRESS
New

FCNC has a new mailing address!
 P.O. Box 4240, 

Archdale, NC 27263



 It also the new mailing 
address for NCYM INC. 

as well as to Judith Cranford









FWCC Registration

Dear Friends, 

This is a good time for many people to make plans for the coming year. I hope

you are planning to join us at our first in-person Section Meeting since 2019!

Look for more information about the great speakers and workshop options

coming in January. Every Friend is welcome to attend. If the cost is an obstacle,
ask your monthly or yearly meeting or local church if there are funds available
to help Friends attend Quaker events. 

I look forward to seeing you soon! 

In friendship,
Robin Mohr
Executive Secretary




Continue to next page





You'll be Inspired at the 
2023 FWCC Americas Section Meeting! 



Registration is now open for the in-person events for the 2023


FWCC Americas Section Meeting. We are looking forward to being
together, in-person at Haw River State Park.



The theme of the event is "Becoming the Quakers the World

Needs," and the Bible study themes will focus on the Great


Commandment to love God and one another.



There will be opportunities for worship, fellowship, small groups,

consultation, business, Bible study, nature and growth.



This will be a hybrid event, and the registration for the virtual


portion of the sessions will be opening in early 2023.



Learn more about the sessions and
REGISTER HERE!




https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001orDQo8HJYk48mlnP5Iz47N5XHXyvFJYupof_W0-GzbVZGlQOXqXlWHsmILR3msvJq5rkES1I5G1mNwwzcxmc8ZtevdsPhlKLuq0QjwtwGxz0QD_jFuLsw5a831yeg5q3DvSNrgu1MPkIqHIDuWhsGz-9QEN0R9n5GTtrElh7gFGzLwSJ571gNeiV5Gd7mYEc&c=ogIamICnZtKLQLnH4P8IEOuLiQv--ZRWFjhUoqDwPuhy6OthggZxlg==&ch=KNVR8XMeuxQ3pjrezRCt5bjaIqDV7aO1XOky5K9O6pahvuIzoAfIOw==
https://fwccamericas.regfox.com/fwcc-2023-section-meeting






Roger Holt
A  M A R C H  M E S S A G E  F R O M

FCNC's New Presiding Clerk



Quaker Query

Hello from your FCNC Comm-Tech Committee!
Many members within FCNC are still unaware that we have a newsletter!
The best way for Friends to stay up to date and aware of news & events is to get connected.
There are 3 great ways to do that:

1) subscribe to Bearing Fruit (click HERE)
2) follow FCNC's Facebook Page (click HERE) 
3) join FCNC's Facebook group (click HERE)
 
Social Media isn't for everyone, and we completely understand, so that's where "Bearing Fruit" is a great option.
But what about those in our Meetings who still haven't heard about or seen the newsletter?
That's where YOU come in! 
Pastors, announce to your congregations on Sundays.
Friends, ask your friends if they've seen the newsletter.
Committee leaders, consider printing off copies to hand out to those who are less likely to use technology.
Together, we can get the word out! Thank you for your help

What is a "Quaker Query"?
Quakers use the term Query to refer to a question or series of questions used for


reflection and in spiritual exercises. Friends have used Queries as tools for offering

spiritual challenges to the community for much of their history.

Consider this...

- What are some ways that God specifically speaks to you? 
 

-What are 3 ways that you can share your faith through your 
actions with your neighbors?




Social Media
Comm-Tech Committee Statement

...for March 




jenny@friendschurchnc.org
Click here to send me an e-mail

https://www.friendschurchnc.org/newsletter
https://www.facebook.com/FriendsChurchNC
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2092053490824258
mailto:jenny@friendschurchnc.org


Cuba Friends is a small, vibrant and rapidly-growing group of
Friends who are busy ministering to their communities and

establishing a vision for outreach to others.
Through FUM’s Living Letters program, visitors from across

our global fellowship make twice-annual trips to learn from,

work alongside and fellowship with Cuban Quakers. With

continuing restrictions on travel to Cuba, these trips provide

life-sustaining and spirit-nurturing connections for everyone

involved. In addition, FUM partners with the Cuban Quaker

Peace Institute, a training center for pastors and other leaders,
teaching Quaker theology and history, Bible, and

peacemaking.
Tap HERE for more information. 

Meet our Missions
Cuba

https://www.friendsunitedmeeting.org/where-we-work/where-we-work







How can we pray for you?

CORNER
Prayer

Prayer: Praise:

Pray for FCM and all of the
young adults within and without

of our Meetings. They will soon


begin studying for finals and

 navigating their next steps in


general.
Pray for direction and leading of

the Spirit for them. 

Praise God for his

omnipresence; His unfailing


ability to be with us at all

times. For with His presence

comes Peace that passes all


understanding. 



Pastors Retreat at Fort Caswell 

RECAPRECAP

Tuesday Worship,
 &

Starr Wood &

Cheryl Benson



Late night basketball

Business

Golfing



Supporting with Prayer

Dinner at a
 local restaurant


